
 

 
It’s Official – The Holidays are Here!It’s Official – The Holidays are Here!

As we enter into the holiday season and the end of the year

looms large, we’d like to take a moment to thank our PACCC

staff, board of directors, donors, volunteers, and families for

all you do to help make PACCC a place where children can

learn, grow, and thrive. We are deeply grateful for you. 

https://files.constantcontact.com/8aa3a6f9501/cfbe8471-4aa3-4614-962d-1f87ebe29fce.pdf
https://youtu.be/g3QXO0uvLIE


Synonymous with the holiday season is Giving Season. Or

so says the greeting card industry and our own love of

holiday traditions! Gift giving is a way to recognize and

acknowledge an individual or group’s hard work and their

ability to go above and beyond expectations. Giving is also a

way to celebrate the uniqueness of someone in our

community and what they mean to us. At PACCC, we can’t

think of a more important gift than supporting the children of

Palo Alto - the very future of our community. 

 

 
Tuesday, November 28th is Giving Tuesday, and we invite you to consider adding PACCC to your gift list. A

donation of $25 helps PACCC continue to provide high-quality early education and care throughout the school

year and helps to expand our reach to more of Palo Alto’s children. Whatever you can do is greatly appreciated!

Your gift matters because every single child matters. 

 

PACCC Partners withPACCC Partners with
Youth Community ServiceYouth Community Service

Beginning on November 1, PACCC will partner with Youth Community Service (YCS) in an 8-week Life Skills

Workshop that helps 4th and 5th grade students transition into Middle School. Regional Coordinator, Kandice

Mitchell is the YCS liaison, which is now in its second year at PACCC and has grown to 6 PACCC locations. 

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=2ZVVNZDCK3EBC&ssrt=1699495451647
https://youthcommunityservice.org/


“YCS was founded in 1990 as a collaboration between the cities of Palo Alto and East Palo Alto, and the
Palo Alto Unified and Ravenswood School Districts.” Its 3 primary focus areas are Peer Leadership, Social-

Emotional Learning and Wellness, and Service-Based Learning.

Every workshop runs approximately 30-45 minutes with a different theme designed to help create an honest and

open discussion around everyday challenges including peer pressure, what students need from the adults in

their lives, and how to navigate a world full of choices that they may have not been exposed to before Middle

School. Curriculum topics include Self-esteem, Decision Making, Smoking Information, Advertising, Dealing with

Stress, Communication Skills, Social Skills, and Assertiveness.

All parents receive a program flier and can opt out of the Life Skills Workshop for their child. Parental feedback is

always encouraged and valued at PACCC. 

 

 

Coat DriveCoat Drive
PACCC is partnering with Ravenswood Family
Health Network in the Coat Drive. Please drop

off your new or gently used coats, hats, scarves,

gloves, or new socks to one of the [drop-off

locations] from November 1-30.

 

 

Democracy and CommunityDemocracy and Community
Democracy is the foundation of America. Recently, the students at Hoover Kids' Club exercised their right to
vote during HKC's yearly mayoral election! Campaign speeches, campaign posters, and campaign promises all

led to the election of a new mayor, 5th grader Anvita Jasti! This is democracy in action and we couldn’t be more

excited to help foster new leaders!

 

https://ravenswoodfhn.org/
https://www.facebook.com/PaloAltoCommunityChildCare/posts/pfbid024YztDc7o8yByp1p8LAaYVU8def6xSvHpvruHEPhQJhFQznRP6hThzvz5ZqMu725Kl


 
And the BESTAnd the BEST
Pumpkin AwardPumpkin Award
Goes to...Goes to...
Pick o’ the pumpkins! PACCC's pumpkin has
won the Silicon Valley Council of Nonprofits
Choice Pumpkin Award! Created by Hoover

Kids' Club, "Starry Night with Monsters" has

been picked as Best Pumpkin in all of Silicon

Valley! Congratulations to the winners and all the

participants who made this event a season

highlight. 

 
 

PACCC Attends the InclusionPACCC Attends the Inclusion
Collaborative ConferenceCollaborative Conference

This past week PACCC was in attendance at the 10th Annual

Inclusion Collaborative State Conference. “The Inclusion

Collaborative of the SCCOE builds a culture that promotes

equity, inclusion and belonging, valuing every student by

strengthening, sustaining, and ensuring inclusive practices...”

The event highlighted the importance of Early Childhood

Education, innovation and creativity, universal design for

learning, equity and inclusive practices, anti-bias and social

justice - all things PACCC and our community is passionate

about! A heartfelt thank you to Inclusion Collaborative for this

wonderful event. And thanks to Melissa Stephens, Adrian

Abesamis, and Jorge Barajas for representing PACCC!

Have a great start to your holiday season and remember to stay curious!
-Your Friends at PACCC

 

  
Giving TuesdayGiving Tuesday

 

https://paccc.org/about/news_and_events/news_detail-89-hkcs_starry_night_with_monsters_pumpkin_won_the_svcn_choice_pumpkin_award
http://www.inclusioncollaborative.org/


 
#givingtuesday

DONATE TODAY

 
HolidayHoliday

ScheduleSchedule
Click here toClick here to

download ourdownload our

schedule!schedule!

STAYSTAY
CONNECTED!CONNECTED!

Be with PACCC all
day long.

JOIN THE FUN
#PACCCKIDS#PACCCKIDS

 
 
 

Stay tuned for next month's Curious Minds newsletter!
​Happy Holidays!
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